

Achieving a Democratic Agenda by Making Redistricting a Priority

June 11, 2014

Dear Mr. Abraham,

Thank you so much for your continued interest in the National Democratic Redistricting Trust. The NDRT has been working on House Democratic Redistricting efforts since 2011 and has been instrumental in the work that is currently being done in the state of Florida.

We are hoping you will consider a contribution of \$100,000 at this time. The NDRT is legally designed to accept any type of funds, and can be unlimited.

Checks can be made payable to:

National Redistricting Trust 501 3rd Street, NW Suite 210 Washington, DC 20001

If you have any questions please contact Nicole Runge at 202.329.8040.

Many thanks for your consideration.

Best.

Leader Nancy Pelosi

Congresswoman Debbie Wasserman Schultz